

RINGMORE NEIGHBOURHOOD PLAN STEERING GROUP COMMITTEE

MINUTES OF (VIRTUAL) MEETING June 29<sup>th</sup> 19:00 hrs.

No Apologies

Minutes from 20<sup>th</sup> May agreed

Review of draft plan V 6 with V Scott's suggestions/ M Tagent & Rosemary Piercy suggestions:

Discussion reference repetition

Agreed Vision Statement and format **Blue font colour inline with chapter policy text and aims**

Agreed that justifications etc should remain with policies

Agreed format for Higher Level policies etc for each chapter as below: -

Higher level policy and material considerations applicable to housing policies: -

**JLP March 19** (PLY61, SO6, SO10, SO11, TTV1, TTV2, TTV26, TTV27, TTV29, DEV1, DEV2, DEV9, DEV10, DEV15, DEV20, DEV21, DEV23, DEV24, DEV25, DEV26, DEV27, DEV28, DEV29, DEV31, DEV32, DEV33, DEV35, DEV36.

**South Devon AONB Management Plan 2019-2024**

**NPPF paras** 7-11, 13-16, 29, 59-62, 66, 69, 77-79

***Institution of Lighting Engineers Guidance Notes for the Reduction of Obtrusive Light GN01***

Agreed final layout to be left until professional set out

Agreed wording for bus travel from parish in health and wellbeing plus sentence raising awareness of importance of shop/ post office at St Anns Chapel even though not in parish. **(RB to do)**

**RB to annotate page numbering**

V Scott latest comments are that plan is almost there and reads well **RB to issue latest e-mail**

"Ringmore Settlement Area" to be used throughout document **(MC to change) MWP to alter map and send (Done as per below)**



Agreed to change paragraph on pg 22 Affordable housing?

RNP2 to include reference to "Security lighting" (MC to do)

Agreed to change reference to appendix iv pg 28 to Glossary pg 52

Agreed to change "Home Working" reference pg 35 para 2 (MF to do)

Agreed to add "Protected Public Views" into NP but, list and photos to be included in appendix and correctly referenced. (MC to identify suitable location for inclusion of PPV's ref in plan)

RB & MWP to take more photos including "Chally Sea Front".

Assumption that National Trust Land is provided with high level protection from development.  
Possible mention into NP (MC to look at)

Chapter 15 pg 63 to be changed to correct format and font (MC to do)

Next Steps in V Scott's e-mail to be taken including plan for Reg 14 procedure

Agreed front cover to use Questionnaire analysis picture (church with sheep in lane) and similar layout.

Discussion and agreement that next meeting may take place at RB's residence with light refreshments 😊 TBC

Meeting closed 21:00 ish.